
Fortuna Cemetery District
PO Box 702

Fortuna, OA 95540-0702

707.725.6459

fortunacemeterv(5)suddenlinkmail.com

Date: November 21, 2018

To: Supervisor Estelle Fennell

Board of Supervisors

Subject #1: Reappoint of Hannes Becker to the Fortuna Cemetery District Board of Directors,

To another four-year term expiring on 10/28/2022. Could you mail our office

copy of his reappointment letter.

Subject #2: Also we need a copy of reappointment letter on Charlie Giannini showing that

his four-year term expiring on 2/20/22. 1 was told he was reappointed until 2022.

Sincenely^

Kathryn DeVere, Office Manager

Fortuna Cemetery District

P.O. Box 702 (3315 Newburg Road) Fortuna, Ca 95540


